
21-AUG-1998

ACTIVE

DOG & CAT REPELLENT

READY TO USE SPRAY

REPELS DOGS & CATS FROM TREATED AREAS
DISCOURAGES URINATING, SOILING & DIGGING

Indoor & Outdoor

DOMESTIC

GUARANTEE:
Methyl Nonyl Ketone 1.9%
Related Compounds   0.1%

KEEP OUT OF REACH OF CHILDREN

READ THE LABEL BEFORE USING

See back panel for additional Precautionary Statements

Peel Back for Instructions

REG. NO. 25659 P.C.P. ACT

NET 650 mL

Hawco Product Limited
61 Shaver Street

Brantford ON N3T 5V6
(519) 759-2443

DIRECTIONS FOR USE:

ACTIVE DOG & CAT REPELLENT is a pleasantly fragranced non-
pressurized spray that is not offensive to humans but
effective in helping make your pets and stray animals get off
your furniture, rugs, and those localized outside home and



garden areas, when used as directed.  ACTIVE DOG & CAT
REPELLENT is a useful dual product for those difficult
localized areas, indoors and outdoors.

This product should be used in conjunction with training of
animals. Both indoors and outdoors, the most effective control
for a pet is a sharply spoken word in combination with
disciplinary action, when necessary.

INDOORS:

To alter your pets habits such as sleeping on rugs, furniture
or other areas in your home, spray areas lightly to slightly
moisten. To test the effect of this product, first treat a
small inconspicuous area. This product may stain some fabrics
or plastics. Alternatively, to avoid any possible damage,
lightly spray a piece of cloth and place it on the area or
object in your home you want to protect. Repeat as often as
necessary until the pets’ habits are broken.

OUTDOORS:

To prevent your pet, or stray animals, from urinating or
soiling outdoor areas (steps, tree trunks, bases of shrubbery,
patches of lawns, trash cans, fences, etc.) remove any
droppings, hose clean and spray the spot. Repeat as often as
necessary until the habits of your pet or stray are changed.

Do not apply directly to foliage of shrubs or to ornamental
soft-bodied plants.

GENERAL:

Breaking of urination habits should only be attempted if the
area is thoroughly cleaned. This product may not break the
established habits of pets unless it is used in conjunction
with other training methods.

STORAGE AND DISPOSAL:

Store in original container inaccessible to children and pets.
Do not reuse empty container. Rinse thoroughly. Wrap in
newspaper and discard in trash.

PRECAUTIONS:

Harmful if swallowed. Avoid contact with eyes and skin. Avoid
contamination of feed or foodstuffs.



FIRST AID:

If swallowed, do not induce vomiting. Call a doctor or a
Poison Control Centre. If inhaled, remove affected person to
fresh air. If any breathing problems, get medical attention.
If in eyes, flush promptly with plenty of warm water. If any
irritation persists, get medical attention. If on skin, wash
promptly with soap and warm water. If any irritation persists,
get medical attention.

NOTICE TO USER:

This control product is to be used only in accordance with the
directions on this label.  It is an offence under the Pest
Control Products Act to use a control product under unsafe
conditions.

******************************

This label transcript service is offered by the Pest
Management Regulatory Agency to provide efficient searching
for label information.  This service and this information do
not replace the official hard-copy label.  The PMRA does not
provide any guarantee or assurance that the information
obtained through this service is accurate, current or correct,
and is therefore not liable for any loss resulting, directly
or indirectly, from reliance upon this service.
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